
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 2:20 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Jeanette 

Last Name: Snyder 

Company: 

Email: ieanette.snyder@vahoo.com 

Subject: PA Core Standards 

Message: 
Dear Members and Staff, Please put a stop to the implementation of Pa Core Standards immediately. First and 
foremost, no one can determine how much it will cost. Our school districts are already plagued with budget 
problems and are trying to deal with the imminent pension crisis. Pa Core Standards are nothing more than 
another unfunded mandate. No one can confirm how much the implementation will cost. How can we 
implement something without knowing how much it will cost? This is senseless and dangerous. There is no 
evidence that the new7 standards will help because they have not been tested. Irregardless, THE COST OF 
IMPLEMENTATION CANNOT OUTWAY ANY SUPPOSED, UNGUAREENTEED IMPROVEMENT. 
Please allow7 change to come from the local level. One size does not fit all! Sincerely, Jeanette Snyder 
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